TOWN OF DEXTER PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Dexter Town Council will hold a Public Hearing on
THURSDAY, March 9, 2023, at 6:00PM in the Town Council Chambers to consider the
following:

1. Ordinance C2023-3 Change to Dexter Town Code Chapter 7; Section 7-57 Marijuana
Licensing; Section 3. Allowed Marijuana Businesses
Full text available at the Town Office.

All persons may appear to comment on the above matters dated at Dexter, Maine this
3rd day of March 2023.

Susan E. Page, Town Clerk



